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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,  
 
I am writing to express my horror and outrage that these things still happen in 2013 and are still allowed to happen.  
 
They are just dogs-people say...what does it matter?. oh it matters! they are living,breathing, beings who feel and suffer! and for what? 
human entertainment! What gives us the right to allow these things to happen to any animal?  
 
I vote, I have every right to an opinion and to have my opinion heard. I want a voice for animals. I abhor this "human" behaviour to our 
animals. There are no excuses for the suffering and abuse of animals. None what so ever!. It is this kind of behaviour that makes me ashamed 
of my so called superior species.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Belinda Geier  

  
 

 




